
CityWorks Academy 2014 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Q1: What are the requirements to apply?  

A1: Anyone living within the Austin City Limits is eligible to apply although City employees are not able 

to apply for this academy.  

Q2: What is the cost to apply?  

A2: It is free to apply! 

Q3: When is the deadline to apply for CityWorks Academy? 

A3: The deadline to apply is July 15th.  

Q4: When do classes meet? 

A4: Classes begin September 9, 2014 and run through December 16, 2014. All but a few classes will be 

held on Tuesday nights from 6-9pm at various city facilities. There are a few classes held on Wednesdays 

due to city-wide functions or holidays.  

Q5: What departments will be presenting during this term of CityWorks Academy? 

A5: We have a total of 42 City Departments involved with CityWorks Academy: Police, Fire, EMS, Animal 

Services, Austin Energy, Public Works Department, Transportation Department, Austin 3-1-1, and the 

Department of Homeland Security to name a few.  

Q6: What if I can’t make it a meeting? 

A6: We understand emergencies happen. In order to graduate from CityWorks Academy you must 

attend 10 of the 12 sessions.   

If your question was not addressed, please send an email or call (512) 974-2955. 


